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I oppose SB408. We already have licensing boards which oversee healthcare 

professionals and keep them accountable. These boards makes rules that must 

adhere to Oregon laws made by ELECTED Oregon legislators.  

I see no reason for UNELECTED people at the OHA to be making any kind of 

decisions that would affect an entire healthcare profession. This cuts out the voices 

of the people and gives much authority to an UNELECTED and UNNAMED few. 

SB408 will not offer any benefit to the public and should not move forward.  

Thank you.  


